Subjeet  FW. Odenton Landfill Update

Ta:

From Trac

Date Thu, Jul 6, 2023 at 5:42 PM
Here you gol

Tracy Mathews

Sent from my T-Mobile 56 Device

«—e= Original message -—-
From: Andrew Grenzer -MDE- <andrew.grenzer@maryland.gov=
Date: 7/6/23 3:22 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Julie Hummer <cchumm22@aacounty.org>
Ce: Tracy , "Coblentz, Brian" <brian.coblentz@maryland.gov>,
Samuel Og - - <samuel.ogbogui@maryland gov>, jhummer{@aacounty.org,

petersmith@aaccounty.org, spittman(@aacounty.org
Subject: Re: Odenton Landfill Update

Tracy,

Julie's response is correct, MDE is still in the process of compiling and responding to comments
received on the project. There is one update however, MDE recently sent notice to the applicant that
additional infarmation would be required showing the United States Fish and Wildlife Service had
provide the United States Army Corps of Engineers a Section 7 Endangered Species Consultation in
accordance with the Endangered Species Act for the Northern Long Eared Bat. Because the assistance
of outside agencies will be required for the applicant to respond to MDE's request, MDE notified the
applicant in advance of finalizing MDE Response to Comments. The applicant is in receipt of MDE's
request but we have yet 1o receive any further information. A copy of the Letter sent to the applicant is
attached for your convenience.

Andrew

Andrew Grenzer

Chief, Solid Waste Operatians
Land & Materials Administration
Maryland Department of the Environment
1800 Washington Boulevard
Baltimore, Maryland 21230
andrew grenzer@maryland gov
410-537-3315
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Click here 10 complete a three question
cuslome
BAReAence Survey.



